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To whom it may concern: 
After a discussion with a representative from the FCC help desk on this date, (case number 
494773)  This notice is being placed in the Issues Programs section of the public files for  
KIQX-FM (id #22174), KIUP-AM (id#22039), KRSJ-FM (id#22036), KKDC-FM (id# 88574) 
and for KRDS-FM (id# 189487).  KRDS is operated under an LMA with MT 
Communication. 
 
The second quarter issues programs report was deleted from our in house system by an 
exiting employee.  Management was informed these reports were uploaded to the FCC 
public files.  In our discussions with the help desk employee we were shown that either this 
was not the case or they had been deleted from the recycle bins of these stations.  
 
On their recommendation we have uploaded what files we can restore.  We await further 
information from the commission. 
 
 
 
Ward S. Holmes  
Regional Manager  
Four Corners Broadcating LLC 
 


